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We need affordable housing built in our state as a top priority. 

This bill is several steps backwards on the path to resolving our housing issues. 

 

If other administrative regions in our state, e.g. small towns, need assistance in 

meeting the requirements of these state-level rules, let's provide that assistance 

instead of undoing progress that's been made. 


